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Dear Mr Fay, 

I am to refer to correspondence received by the Agency on 21 June 2010 in relation 
to a request for a refund of an application fee paid by Messrs Jim & Mark Wright, 
Crosses, Monaghan, County Monaghan, Reg. No. PO696-02. 

I am to advise that, having considered your request, the Agency has decided not to 
grant a refund of the application fee paid. 

All documentation is available for viewing on the agency website at 
http://www.epa.ie/terminalfour/ippc/ippc-view-filter.j sp?re~o=P0696-02& 
filtemdzdocfilter=ao. 

YOU& sincerely, 

Grhinne Oglesby 
Programme Offcer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
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